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Dear Praying Friends and Supporters,

Every person has a special task and specific place that God wants to use
them in and what a blessed day when you find and fulfill it. We are eternally grateful
for and genuinely touched by each one of you who have made it your task and place
to pray, give, and labor with the Angel family to reach souls in Colorado. What a
glorious thought that God can, will, and does use us in His great work!

As our support increases, we begin to look at the details of when, where, and
how God would have us to start this new church plant. The Lord has begun to open
doors to supply us with literature to distribute when we hit the ground. Bibles,
tracts, door hangers, discipleship courses, and church information packets are
among the material God has provided. Four new supporting churches have joined
us during January and February. Continue to pray for a burden to have churches
started right here in the United States of America.

Our family has shared the gospel through song and sermon with Keith
several times over the past weeks. He is at the door if he will only BELIEVE God
and His Eternal Word. After the service, he kept saying with tears running down his
face, “it cannot be that simple.” He was assured “that if thou shalt confess with thy
mouth the Lord Jesus, and shalt believe in thine heart that God hath raised him
from the dead, thou shalt be saved.” He is still trying to “work” to find favor with
God. Please pray as you read this letter that God will continue to show him that only
through faith can he be justified.

The children are doing their best in between meetings to finish schooling
before summer so we can continue to travel together to present the burden for

Colorado. We look forward to staying busy with meetings, ministry, and a hopeful
trip to Colorado to solidify a location for starting. Pray for God’s will for a place to
meet (availability), a place to live (affordability), and a place to serve (adaptability).

Keep reading our updates because we need your prayers and help to have God’s
touch in this new endeavor!!

Cultivating For Colorado,

The Angel Family



